
Year 1: Right Size 

Surveillance Project



Questions asked by potential reporters

1. What’s in it for me?

2. What are you (the Health Department) going to do with the 

information?

3. Who else is reporting this since it is not one of the notifiable 

conditions?

4. If it’s not one of the notifiable conditions why should I report?



Packet Sent To Providers Will Contain:

Letter from NET Health

Letter from DSHS

Reporting Information

Information on the available transport media

Information on Rapid Flu Tests (while available)



List of Providers will include:

County Medical Societies

Freestanding ER’s

Pediatric Offices

Etc.



At this time NET Health has no Providers other than the local 

hospitals reporting.

Our hope is to at least get 8 providers reporting weekly.



Questions???

Dusty Gonzalez

Disease Surveillance Coordinator

NET Health

903-595-1350

Dusty.Gonzalez@netphd.org


